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MISSING  

ENDANGERED MALE  

 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in 
locating an adult male. 
 

Gerson Jacob Ramos was last seen on Tuesday, March 3rd at 1 a.m. near 2705 
Southwest 15th Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Ramos is a 23 year old, H/M, 5’10”, and weighs approximately 250 pounds. He was last 
seen wearing a red shirt, a black jacket with the Auto Zone logo and black pants. He has 
a full beard and a thin mustache.  
 

Ramos is believed to be armed therefore the public should use caution. Anyone with 
information as to his whereabouts is encouraged to contact Missing Persons Detective T. 
Williams at 954-828-6617. 
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### 


